Contract No. HY/2014/07
Central Kowloon Route — Kai Tak West

19 September 2018

KTW - School Clean Up after Super Typhoon “Mangkhut”

The Grantham College of Education Past Students’ Association Whampoa Primary School located next to
the Harbourfront was severely damaged by Super Typhoon Mangkhut. The Project Team of Central
Kowloon Route — Kai Tak West provided assistance to the school on 19 September 2018 by providing
water barriers to separate the access for the pedestrians and vehicles, and high pressure water jets to
clean up the access and car park area to ensure the safety of the students and teachers.
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